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In making our presentation, CP&L's intent was to state that the final concluding
evalration of the issue had been completed, It was not intended to imply that
the final evaluation had been finalized; {.e., fully reviewed end approved.

In fact, the reviews requived by regulatory documents and our Corporate QA
Program had been completed; the remaining incomplete site QA review was an
incidental plant requirement,

ANSI=N&5.2.1)1 sets forth the requirements for the performance of design
activities, one of which is calculations. It requires that design
verification of design activities shall be performed by ary competent
individual(s) or jroup(s) other than those who performed the original design
hut who may be from the same organizatirn. Prior to his presentation on
September 8, Mr. Boone ensured that the evaluation performed by himself had
been propeily verified, thus satisfying the ANSI requirement. As this
evaluation involved calculations, it was performed under the plant engiaeering
evaluation program which is used for this as well .'s other purposes.
Historically, this plant procedure has specified site QA review of
safety-related engireering evaluations even though the Corporate QA program
and ANSI-N&5.2.1)1 do not require a QA review of calculations. As CPSL had
documented compliance with ANSI-N45.2.11 prior to the presentation, it was not
believed that this item would be a concern. This required QA/QC review has
subsequent ly been completed with no change in the original conclusions of the
evaluation.

CP&L recognizes the requirement for clear and concise communications between
+tself and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. CP&L also recognizes that, in
this instance, and in several instunces in the past, communications has not
been as effective as desired, In an effort to iuprove communications between
our organizations, awareness sessions are being scheduled between the nlant
General Manager and supervisory personnel, as well as those professional
personnel who may one day assume a management position (Category 2
personnel). These sessions are intended to highlight the need for effective
communicat fons and also to provide the suidance required to assure clear and
concise communication. These sessions are scheduled to be completed by
October 7, 1988, Additional, disciplinary action is being reviewed, as
appropriate, due to the clear prior direction personnel had received from
management to ensure all statements were both clear and concise,







